
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 2014  

 

YOU  CAN HELP ! We need shoe 
boxes, wrapping paper and items 
for the boxes ! 

Start collecting items from the 
clearance racks when you see 
them: 

Mittens, hats, toiletries, socks, 
puzzles, books. 
 

 

 

November 12th  Meeting ! 6:30 PM 

 

Vendor Fair SubCommittee Mtg. 
Nov 6

th
- 6:30 

At Jen Lapis’s house …9 Sunrise Dr. Hadley 

 FRIENDSHIP BOXES  !! 

 

November 4
th

- Election Day 
 

 

Check out our new website: 
It has gone live ! 

www.hadleymothersclub.org

Inside this 
newsletter: 

 
• Vendor  Fair 

Info 
 
• Free 

Childcare 
 
• Website Info 
 
• Winter 

Fundraiser 
 
• Letter from 

the President 
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  QUEEN OF THE MONTH: 
 

             BARB PLISKA 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Vendor Fair is November 22nd ! 

 
Our next vendor fair will be November 23rd in the 
Hopkins Academy cafeteria and gym. 

 

We are currently soliciting vendor to join us. Do you 
know of someone who will be interested ? Attached to 
this newsletter is a vendor solicitation form.  We are 
always looking for new and unique vendors. 
 
We will be serving light lunches. Can you help?? 
 
Also- The BloodMobile will be on site. 
 Free Childcare 

provided at 
every meeting 
by Kelly  
Higgins’ Girl 
Scout  
Troop #11267 

 

 

WINTER FUNDRAISER – HILLSIDE PIZZA  

 Hillside Pizza- 
Order forms on the new 

website ! 
Orders due 12/3. 

Will you support us ? 
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UPCOMING MEETING DATES 

 

 

  

MEETING DATES   2014-2015 

( All meetings at Hadley Elementary School) 

 
Nov 12th 6:30 FRIENDSHIP BOXES 

Dec 9th  Winter Banquet- Johnny’s Tavern- Amherst 

Jan 21st  6:30 Topic to be determined 

Feb 25th  6:30  Topic to be determined 

Mar 18th  6:30  Topic to be determined  

Apr 15th   6:30  Topic to be determined 

May  Spring Banquet- date & time TBD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BAKERS   &   HELPERS NEEDED 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  PLEASE ! 
Not only do we need bakers, but we need a volunteer to run the 

tables at these events. 
Can it be you that we rely on ?? 

 
ANNUAL TOWN ELECTION- April 4th 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING- May 5th 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Letter  from  the  President 

 

Hello ! 

At our October 15th meeting Barb Pliska and our web designer Andee 

were  available to look at our web site for any input/changes/additions; 

thanks for your input.  We hope to vote to launch the site soon after; 

November 1st??  The program was the Hadley Building committee; they 

updated us on their research into the town's buildings and reviewed articles 

on the town warrant.  Town Meeting was on 10/30, thanks for all who 

were there and made treats.  

November 4th is election day; we will be publicizing the Vendor Fair; 

the time frame is from 3 pm to 8 pm (Jessica our Town Clerk suggested 

this because school is in session that day); it looks like we will have at 

least 2 members at all times; it will be easy set up: hot & cold cider with 

cups; and treats in ziploc bags; and lots of postcards about Vendor Fair!!! 

November 12th will be our next meeting at 6:30! We will be 

assembling Friendship Boxes. Thanks to Cathy West we will not have to 

wrap as many boxes!!!  Thank you!!  If you have boxes bring them and 

your items for donation; we need:  all items; mostly ages 4 and 5, 7-18 

boys also girls ages  2-6 and 11-15.  The list is not final yet so items that 

can be used for girls and boys are welcome.  Thank you!!! 

 

(cont’d on next page) 
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Just to update you on additional things at the Vendor Fair: 

hourly raffle, giving each person a ticket to win prize each hour 

(we can keep track of how many people come in too), expanding 

the fair to the gym to accommodate more vendors, Santa will be 

coming at 1:30-2:30 to visit with the kids (usually that is the 

time of day where attendance drops off).  We are arranging some 

things different; we will have the silent auction and food in the 

cafe along with vendors; in the hall will be the entrance area to 

give out hourly tickets and information share about other fairs 

that day; also the 3 for $1 Chinese type raffle will be in the hall 

as not to confuse customers with both auction/raffle being close 

together. 

The Vendor Fair is a big event for us!  Please contact Donna 

Berg or Kelly Higgins if you can help.  We are setting up Friday 

night, the 21st, from about 6:30-9ish; bring your families, the 

more we have- the quicker we can be done.  If you can't come on 

the 21st,join us  on the  22nd; we need folks to do all kinds of 

things behind the scenes. Can’t help either of those days ? We 

need help beforehand-  pick up auction prizes, pick up business 

cards for possible vendors and get it to Donna B, put up flyers, 

tell everyone you know, send flyers to folks on your email list, 

invite folks on Facebook.  Mark your calendar: November 22nd at 

HA from 9-3.  

~Denise  

devinehdly@charter.net or 413-695-0385 
 

mailto:devinehdly@charter.net


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please include a check for $10.00 payable to Hadley Mothers’ Club. This is the fee for annual dues 

REGISTRATION 

   Name:__________________________________Birthday:________________(no year req’d) 

    Address:_________________________________Phone #___________________ 

    Anniversary:_________________Email:___________________________________ 

 

 

Children:    Age   Birthday 

________________________  ____________  _____________________ 

________________________  ____________  _____________________ 

________________________  ____________  _____________________ 

________________________  ____________  _____________________ 

 

  

 
Starting Our New Year!  

 
All members will be required to fill out 

a new membership form .  
 
This allows the Membership Committee to 
accurately keep records of membersõ 
emails, phone numbers and addresses.  

 
Please fill out your membership for  

2014 -2015  ASAP  

with payment of 10.00  

 
Thank you.  

 
Bring to the meeting or send to : 
 

HMC 

PO Box 672 , 
Hadley, MA  01035  

 
 

 


